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Project CRIS: 
A Presentation to The 
Virginia Crime Commission

November 15, 2021

SB 1339/HB 2113

Enactment Clause 8:

That the Department of State Police shall purchase Criminal 
History, Expungement, Master Name Index, Rap Back, Civil 
Commitment, Applicant Tracking, and such other solutions or 
services as may be necessary to implement this act. The 
purchase of these solutions or services shall not be subject to the 
provisions of the Virginia Public Procurement Act (§ 2.2-4300 et 
seq. of the Code of Virginia).
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The Project CRIS Team
CRIS Project Manager:
Mrs. Carrie Long

CJIS Business Analysts:
Ms. Marcy Lee
Mrs. Aurelia McNicholas
Mr. Pavan Reddy

Product Owners:
Ms. Dana Adams
Mrs. Catherine Day
Ms. Ada Wade

CJIS Division Commander:
Captain Matt Patterson

CJIS Project Portfolio Manager:
Mr. Ken Allen

Subject Matter Experts:
Mr. Tom Turner
Ms. Shannon Pounders
Mr. Brian Lacks

Our Progress

1. HB 2113 & SB 1339 were signed by Governor Northam 
on April 7, 2021.

2. Between April 7, 2021 & August 4, 2021, the project 
team retooled our prepared RFP into an RFI.

3. On May 7, 2021 and May 13, 2021, the project team 
met with VITA and OAG respectively. Both agencies 
agreed to support Project CRIS with timely turnarounds 
on reviews and approvals. 

4. August 4, 2021, the RFI for Project CRIS posted to eVA.
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Our Progress, Continued
5. October 4, 2021, all RFI responses were received. 

6. The project team read RFI responses the week of 
October 4, 2021.

7. RFIs were evaluated the week of October 11, 2021.

8. Vendor demonstrations were held November 3 & 4, and 
November 9 & 10, 2021. 

9. A vendor selection has been made and VSP is ready to 
enter contract negotiations.  

Present Timeline
1. Contract negotiations & regulatory approvals: 

A. November 2021-March 2022

2. Project work:

A. March 2022-December 31, 2024

3. Anticipated “Go Live” date:

A. January 1, 2025
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External Concerns
1. Other state agencies (i.e, courts, DMV, etc.) may not be on the 

same project timeline as VSP. Both agencies have reached out 
to VSP and are active partners. 

2. Any legislation passed by the General Assembly that affects 
our current systems will require development within our retiring 
systems and in our new system. Any money placed into our 
retiring systems is a sunk cost. Additionally, any changes to our 
existing systems will draw resources from Project CRIS and 
endanger our timeline. 

3. VITA and OAG have been supportive of Project CRIS and 
agreed to accelerate contract reviews and regulatory 
approvals. Although not anticipated, delays of contract reviews 
or regulatory approvals could delay our timeline. 

Conclusion

• Questions/Comments/Discussion

• Project CRIS Point of Contact:

Lieutenant Chad Rogers
(540) 742-4935
Chad.Rogers@VSP.Virginia.Gov


